From: GaryB12648@aol.com [mailto:GaryB12648@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 24, 2013 10:45 PM
To: dlingen@swbell.net

Subject: St. Louis Channel 7

To Whom It May Concern, | hope this email will get to the right person or persons. | live in West St. Louis
County near Creve Coeur, Mo. and have had a very difficult time watching your channel 7. | have even
replaced my outside antenna with a new one and still have problems. Why is it so hard to pick up your
channel?

Thank you,

Gary Bennett



